
LAFCO  
 Yolo County Local Agency Formation Commission 

625 Court Street, Suite 107, Woodland, CA 95695 
530.666.8048 (office)     530.662.7383 (fax) 

lafco@yolocounty.org    

COMMISSIONERS 
 Public Member Olin Woods, Chair  

 County Member Matt Rexroad, Vice Chair  
 City Members William Kristoff, Tom McMasters-Stone   County Member Helen M. Thomson  

ALTERNATE COMMISSIONERS 
 Public Member Robert Ramming  City Member Stephen Souza  County Member Mariko Yamada  

STAFF 
 Executive Officer Elizabeth Castro Kemper  Senior Management Analyst Elisa Carvalho  

 Commission Counsel Stephen Nocita   Commission Clerk Terri Tuck  
  

 
 
 

TO:  Olin Woods, Chair, and Members of the  
Local Agency Formation Commission 

FROM: Elizabeth Castro Kemper, Executive Officer  
 Elisa Carvalho, Senior Management Analyst  
 
DATE: April 28, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Request continuance of the Public Hearing for the Yolo County Resource 

Conservation District Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence 
(MSR/SOI) Study (LAFCO № S-030) 

 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

That the Commission continue the Public Hearing for the Yolo County Resource Conservation 
District (RCD) Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence (MSR/SOI) Study to the next 
LAFCO meeting on May 12, 2008 to allow time for cities to review additional recommendations. 

REASON FOR RECOMMENDED ACTION 
It is appropriate to provide the cities in Yolo County additional time to review the draft 
document, as directed by LAFCO at the March LAFCO meeting. 

BACKGROUND 

The Commission received the draft Yolo County RCD MSR/SOI Study on March 31, 2008.  In the 
Study, LAFCO staff recommended that the “10- and 20-year lines for Yolo County Resource 
Conservation District Sphere of Influence include all of the property outside of the District boundaries 
and in Yolo County…”  The recommended sphere includes all of the cities in the County.  The draft 
has been submitted to city staff for review, but additional time seems appropriate for adequate 
consideration.    
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